
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2) – Miss Walton 

 
Newsletter #21 – Messages: 
What have we been up to this week? 

English Rewriting our own paragraphs based on the Frost Unicorn, planning an information text, 
writing an information text 

Maths Multiplying and dividing decimals by integers, finding equivalent fractions and decimals, 
understanding decimals as dividers   

Reading St David’s Day comprehension, The Final Year  
SPAG SATS-style questions, subordinating and co-ordinating conjunctions 

RE Introduction to incarnation and salvation 

Computing Blogs lesson 1 

Spanish Planets lesson 2 

Geography Natural resources and indigenous people 

Science  Classifying animals 

Art Environmental Art lesson 1 

1 Decision Feelings and emotions – Worry  
 

Homework for this week: 
 
Homework timetable is available in the front of the children’s SPAG books and on the class page. 
 
If children need time to complete this in school, they should let me know and I can organise this for them. I advise that 
children don’t get too far ahead, to keep up the ‘little and often’ approach. Unless they have an incredibly busy week 
coming up, where they may want to get ahead of themselves slightly.  
 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Walton, Mrs Parry and Mrs Smith 😊 
UKS2 team 

 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   
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